
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 15th March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Year 2 Visit to Croydon Mosque and Islamic Centre 

As part of children's learning for their current topic in Religious Education, we have arranged for Year Two 
pupils to visit to Croydon Mosque & Islamic Centre, 525 London Rd, Thornton Heath CR7 6AR. 

Class 8 will visit the Mosque on Tuesday 16th April 2024 

Class 9 will visit the Mosque on Thursday 18th April 2024 

Class 7 will visit the Mosque on Tuesday 30th April 2024 

Each class will travel to and from the Mosque using public transport and will be accompanied at all times by 
school staff.  

The purpose of the visit is to look around the Mosque, identify features of the Mosque and help children to 
understand the importance of the Mosque within Islam. Please note, this visit will not be a session of worship 
and has been arranged to support your child’s learning for Religious Education. After the visit, Year Two will 
produce follow up work in class from the information gathered from the visits. 

Please complete the form, via Teachers2Parents, to indicate your consent for your child to attend the visit to 
the church by Friday 22nd March 2024.  

Please ensure your child comes to school in their full school uniform, with a coat and appropriate footwear 
for the trip on the date of their visit.  

The visit will take place in school hours and children will be back in school in time for lunch. There is no cost 
for this trip.  

If you have any further questions, please speak to your child’s class teacher. Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Smith 

Religious Education Lead 


